
G Gunster 

January l 0, 2024 

BYE-FILING 

Mr. Adam Teitzman, Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

FILED 1/10/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 00207-2025 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Writer's Direct Dial Number: (850) 521-1706 
Write r's E-Mail Address: bkeating@gunster.com 

Re: Docket No. 20240099-EI - Petition for rate increase by Florida Public Utilities Company 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 

On January 6, 2025, an AMENDED REQUEST FOR CONFIDENTIAL CLASSIFICATION FOR 
INFORMATION AND MOTION FOR PROTECTIVE ORDER was filed on behalf of Florida 
Public Utilities pertaining to Document No. 09754-2024, for which a Request for Confidential 
Classification was initially filed on October 31 , 2024. 

Given that Order No. PSC-2024-0497-CFO-EI was issued December 13, 2024, granting 
confidential classification to Document No. 09754-2024, we have been advised by Commission 
staff that the subsequent amended request is now moot. As such, Florida Public Utilities Company 
hereby respectfully asks that the Amended Request filed on January 6, 2025, be deemed 
withdrawn. 

Sincerely, 

Cc: (Service List) 

Beth Keating ), .---­
Gunster, Y oakley &.-Stewart,P .A. 
215 South Monroe St., Suite 601 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
(850) 521-1706 
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